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Communications 

QGH clinics moving to renovated east wing 
 
Start Date: October 31, 2016 
End Date: November 30, 2016 
Nunavut-wide                   60 sec 

 
The Department of Health advises clients and patients of the Qikiqtani General Hospital 
(QGH) that services are relocated or being relocated to the renovated east wing of 
QGH. 
 
Effective immediately: 

 The Out of Territory Case Management Team (OTCM) is relocated to the second 
floor of the QGH east wing (new clinic). The OTCM contact number is 867-975-
8600, ext. 5701. 

 The Specialist Clinic is relocated to the second floor of the QGH east wing (new 
clinic). Patients with specialist appointments should present and register at the 
new clinic. The Specialist Clinic contact number is 867-975-8600, ext. 5501. 

 
Effective November 14: 

 The Outpatient Clinic is relocating to the first floor of the QGH east wing (new 
clinic). All patients with outpatient appointments should present and register at 
the new clinic. The Outpatient Clinic contact number will be 867-975-8600, ext. 
5425. 

 

For assistance, please check with the reception desk at QGH. 
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